VETERAN'S MEMORIAL BRIDGE

B-6 Bridge on Depot Street was constructed in 1966 Serious safety concerns must be addressed

See 2023 Bridge Inspection Report at this link below:

https://resources.vtrans.vermont.gov/vtransparency/viewreport.ashx? id=1978&strucnum=200036000606152&type=structuresL

IMMEDIATE WORK NEEDED 2024

This will be accomplished with an AOT Structures Grant in summer of 2024.

Full closure of the bridge is planned for **14-20 days** sometime between July 8th and August 19.

More information on this project and the detour will be available soon.

FULL UPGRADE NEEDED 2029

This project is being funded through the State's Capital Infrastructure Budget.

The Design is in progress and the 1st presentation on the project is scheduled for **June 10th at 7:00pm** at the municipal complex.

The Village will have a required match for the work of between 2.5%-10%.

